
9/28/2023 

Assistant Chief Chuck Grant 
Montgomery County ESD No 10 
18215 Buddy Riley Blvd. 
Magnolia, TX 77354 
info@magnoliaesd.org 

Dear Assistant Chief Chuck Grant: 

The Insurance Services Office (ISO) surveyed your community and submitted a 
recommendation about your Public Protection Classification (PPC). 

Current classification: 03/10 
Updated classification: 02/10 

The State Fire Marshal’s Office approved of your community’s PPC on 7/28/2021. 

We will tell the ISO about our decision. Please tell all community officials and anyone 
else who needs to know. The effective date of your updated score is 12/1/2021 

For more information on PPC, visit www.tdi.texas.gov/fire/fmppc.html 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need more information. You can reach 
the PPC Oversight office at 512-676-6784 or by email at PPCOversight@tdi.texas.gov.  

Sincerely, 

State Fire Marshal’s Office 

*This document was created to update contact information. There has been no change to 
the PPC grading, Class 02,10, that became effective on 12/01/2021.
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